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Attendance  

Attendance is always given the utmost 

priority at St. Paul’s.  The aim for every 

child and class is to have at least 96% 

attendance.  

Attendance for each class this week is:  

  

N - 96.8% 

R-   92% 

Yr 1 - 96.3% 

Yr 2 - 96.5% 

Yr 3 - 96.8% 

Yr 4 - 98.2% 

Yr 5 - 98.5% 

Yr 6 - 96.3% 

 

Congratulations to Year 5!  
 

 

Easter Fair 

The Easter Fair will take place on Tuesday 25th 

March straight after school.  There will be lots 

of fun activities, such as tombola, pin the tail on 

the bunny, Easter tattoos, decorate a biscuit, 

hot dogs, cakes and hot drinks and much more.  

We are looking forward to seeing you there!  

 

 

 

 

Egg Decorating Competition  

We will once again be holding our annual ‘Egg Decorating Competition’ this Easter, where 

children can decorate a hard-boiled egg.  The winner of the competition will receive a 

special prize and all entries will receive a small edible prize.  Please ensure all egg designs 

are in school by Thursday 27th March and please ensure all eggs are hard boiled! We are 

looking forward to seeing your designs.    

Dates for Diaries  

https://www.stpaulsnevileroad.co.uk/page/dates-for-the-year/140458  

  


